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MEETING SUMMARY

THE CAPITAL CONNECTION
Shelby County Board of Education Capital Needs and Facilities Committee Update

On July 14, the Capital Needs and Facilities
Committee meeting discussed a donation to
the Shrine School and the sale of former
Graceland Elementary and Magnolia
Elementary. The committee also provided an
overall facilities update including a monthly
progress report of the capital projects in the
District. 
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During the committee meeting, the Board of Education was presented a donation acceptance proposal
for the Shrine School to upgrade the swimming pool and resurface the decking around the pool. The
donation in the amount of $16,700 was approved by the Shriners on May 18, 2021. The Shrine School
serves students grade Pre-K - 12 with multiple disabilities and dual diagnoses ages 4-22 years old.

DONATIONS
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For more information and to review the details of the committee reports, click here.
Committee meetings are for Board members to have in-depth discussions with District leadership on specific topics and provide

feedback/input on items that affect the District. There are no official actions or votes during these meetings. 

Shelby County Schools offers educational and employment opportunities without regard to race, color, religion, sex, creed, age, disability, national origin, or genetic information.

Committee Chair 
William "Billy" Orgel  

SHRINE POOL RENOVATION DONATION

BUILDING SALES

Updates were provided on the sale of two
former elementary schools. The land of the
former Graceland Elementary has been
proposed to be developed into single-family
housing on the 13.1 acres of the former
school. 

Circles of Success Learning Academy, a
charter school serving students grades K-5,
requested to purchase former Magnolia
Elementary School. The 68,000, 6-acre
school. 

SALE OF GRACELAND AND MAGNOLIA ELEMENTARY

http://go.boarddocs.com/tn/scsk12/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=C4GSQW720E8B

